


COVID-19 VACCINATION POLICY


Bisson Moss Ltd is committed to ensuring a safe working environment and prioritising the safety of our staff.

From 1 November 2021, only those people who have received BOTH doses of the COVID-19 vaccine will be able to come into the premises of Bisson Moss Ltd.

You may be required to provide proof of your vaccination status.


